
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ST IVES HIGH GIFTED & TALENTED PROGRAM 2021 
 

In response to change in social distancing guidelines, St Ives High School is pleased to 
announce that the Gifted and Talented Test will now be held on Friday July 31, 2020. 

 
Applications close Friday July 24, 2020. Please use links below to access application form and 

make payment.  
 

Important information and the schedule for the day will be sent via email to all applicants. 
_______________________________ 

 
Information regarding the St Ives GATS program can be found at the St Ives High School Website. 
Please follow the link https://stives-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/gats.html 
 
To apply please complete the application form and pay online 2021 Year 7 Gifted and Talented test 
application form 

 
By entering your address into the following website you can check if you reside in the St Ives High 
School feeder area, which would make your child eligible to attend our school. 
https://my.education.nsw.gov.au/school-finder 

 

https://stives-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/learning-at-our-school/gats.html
https://stives-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/s/stives-h/news/2020/2/Form_2021_year_7_GandT_online_Application_Page_2i_UPDATED.docx
https://stives-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/s/stives-h/news/2020/2/Form_2021_year_7_GandT_online_Application_Page_2i_UPDATED.docx
https://my.education.nsw.gov.au/school-finder

